
LEMOORE POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
On 09/24/2024 at about 10:30PM, Lemoore Police Officers were dispatched to the 1100 
block of E. Hanford Armona Rd. for a report of a shooting in the area.  
 
LPD Officers arrived on scene and located two adult males with gunshot wounds. A third 
adult male victim was later located at another location in the city. One victim was 
transported to the hospital with non-life-threatening injuries. The other two victims 
sustained minor injuries and did not need medical attention.  
 
Several buildings in the area were also struck by gun fire, but no other injuries were 
reported.  
 
This investigation is still ongoing and anyone with information regarding this case is 
urged to contact LPD Detectives at 559-924-5333.  
 
LPD CASE #L2402667. 


